CITY OF BANDON

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA DOCUMENTATION DATE: January 3, 2022
SUBJECT: Resolution regarding retirement of Chief Webb ITEM NO. 5.3.1
BACKGROUND:

Chief Webb is retiring after 20 years’ service with the Bandon Police Department. The attached resolution
addresses his retirement.

FISCAL IMPACT:

None.

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve Resolution 2022-01: RESOLUTION HONORING POLICE CHIEF BOB WEBB

SUBMITTED BY:

Dan Chandler City Manager




Resolution 2022-01

RESOLUTION HONORING
POLICE CHIEF BOB WEBB

Whereas, Chief Bob Webb has served the citizens of Bandon for 20 years as an
officer and Chief of Police; and

Whereas, Chief Webb has set a standard for community policing that is the
gold standard for agencies in the areas; and

Whereas, his professionalism, commitment to public service, integrity, and
dedication have been a credit to the Bandon Police Department

Whereas, Chief Webb has decided to surrender to the siren call of a fish on the
line, an elk in his sights and time with his family:

NOW, THEREFORE:

BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of the City of Bandon, speaking on
behalf of the citizens of Bandon and the Bandon Police Department, does
hereby commend and thank Chief Bob Webb for many years of dedicated law

enforcement service, and wishes him a healthy and enjoyable retirement, tight
lines, and happy hunting.

Adopted this 3™ Day of January 2022



